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14:46:05 From  Lisa Thomassen  to  Everyone : Mike Dunn died?! Oh my... 
 
14:46:27 From  Lisa Thomassen  to  Everyone : Sorry to hear about this tremendous loss. Condolences to 
close friends. 
 
14:46:49 From  Karen Banks  to  Everyone : Please also remember Craig Holden from the Kelley School of 
Business. 
 
14:47:10 From  Marietta Simpson  to  Everyone : Condolences to all. 
 
14:48:17 From  Steve Sanders  to  Everyone : Also Rudy Pozzatti 
 
14:49:22 From  Eliza Pavalko  to  Everyone : we have lost some wonderful colleagues 
 
14:49:50 From  Lucia Guerra-Reyes  to  Everyone : Condolences John, Lauren and all.  
 
14:56:43 From  J Duncan (he/him)  to  Everyone : Thank you to everyone helping out with the Vaccine 
Clinic!!! 
 
15:32:46 From  dnbulloc@iu.edu  to  Everyone : As a former transfer student, I think another possible 
mechanism for this is that you miss many of the formative social bonding activities of starting students, 
and so you do not have as robust of a social network. 
 
15:36:41 From  Bradley Levinson  to  Everyone : Agreed. Kudos to Kurt and J/EPC for such a solid, legible 
presentation 
 
15:36:56 From  Kari Johnson  to  Everyone : I have no hard data on this, but anecdotally, my experience 
has been that transfer students need more support on getting started here. I suspect that I will 
personally have far more of these reports to do under this policy than I currently do, but I am happy to 
do this reporting. I think it's the right thing to do. 


